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Curriculum Principles/Rationale

Over the last few months the staff have been working hard to determine our curriculum principles and
rationale. These important documents are the foundation on which we are designing and implementing our
curriculum which meets the needs of our community. We have already seen a significant impact of our
engaging and exciting curriculum as attendance continues to improve (97%) and the number of behaviour
incident continues to fall (56 less than this time last year).
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Leamington Community Primary School aims to provide a creative, inclusive and challenging real-world curriculum which ignites “
curiosity, inspires future thinkers, innovators and problem solvers in an immersive high-quality learning environment. Our aim is
to provide our children with the skills and values they need to succeed in our community and beyond.

Developing our own immersive curriculum, we aim to emotionally connect the pupils to their curriculum to increase motivation, interest and
attitude to learning; raise attainment and deepen knowledge and understanding of complex topics through relevant, interactive, experiential
learning.

Providing enriching opportunities; challenging mind-set and developing problem-solving, independence and resilience in pupils is central to our
immersive curriculum. We strive to ensure all learners exceed their potential academically, socially and emotionally thus gaining the necessary
skills, knowledge and attributes to be successful in the next stage of their learning.




Parent Teacher Association

After 9 years of excellent support and outstanding dedication to our PTA, Lynne and her team have stepped
down and we currently have nobody to take over the PTA. We are looking for volunteers to run the PTA and
support the school in organising community events which provided exciting experiences for everyone in our
community. If you are interested in leading the PTA, or working with the PTA please speak to Mr. Vine.

Dates for the Diary

Date Event
Monday 29" - Friday 3" May Practice Sats for Y6
Monday 6" May School closed for the bank holiday
Monday 13 - Thursday 16" May Y6 Sats Week
Monday 20%" - Friday 24™ May Science Week
Tuesday 21° - Thursday 23 May Reception Health Checks
Friday 24" May Non Uniform Day - Raising money for a young child
Friday 24" May Attendance Ice Cream Van
Friday 24" May School closes at 3pm for ¥2 term
Wednesday 5% June School opens and Neuro Diversity Week
Monday 10™ June KS1 Phonics Screening Week
Wednesday 12" June Y4 residential to the Catalyst Museum
Thursday 13* June Artefact Theatre visiting school (Oliver Twist)
Monday 17" - Friday 21° June Aspirations Week
Friday 21 June 90" Birthday Celebrations
Monday 24" - Friday 28™ June Y4 Multiplication Check Week
Monday 15t July - Friday 5" July Reading Week
Wednesday 3 July Transition Day
Monday 8% July Full Governing Body Meeting
Thursday 18 July Y6 Leavers Service
Friday 19% July Y6 Fancy Dress
Monday 22" July Leamington'’s Got Talent
Wednesday 24" July Celebration Assembly
Wednesday 24™ July School closes at 1:30pm for the summer break
Wednesday 4" September School opens for 2019/20 Academic Year

Parking around School

A gentle reminder to anybody that drives to school, recently we have )

had a number of parents parking across our neighbour’s driveways “\\ -

and on the yellow school markings. 1 WM AA RN \ N
Attendance TPRRRTONR S
We must remind you that all holidays will not be authorised and you Road Safety
will be fined. Only in exceptional circumstances will we authorise a holiday.

Bikes

It is great to see so many of you walking and cycling to school but we would like to remind all cyclists that
riding bikes on the yard is not allowed. The yard is a busy place at the start and end of the day and
someone will be injured. Please climb off your bike at the gate and walk it across the yard carefully and
place it in the bike rack sensibly.

Einally

We would like to wish everyone in Y6, Y2 and Y1 the best of luck in the upcoming SAT's and the Phonics
Screening check. You are all stars who have worked exceptionally hard and now it is your time to shine!
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